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VALIDATED PERMIT 
 
Robert Cooper 
Mountain Valley Pipeline, LLC 
2200 Energy Drive 
Canonsburg, Pennsylvania 15317 
 
Dear Robert Cooper: 
 

Enclosed is the validated Department of the Army (DA) Permit for LRH-2015-00592, LRP-
2015-798, and NAO-2015-0898, authorizing the discharge of dredged and/or fill material within 
waters of the United States and work and/or structures in or under five (5) navigable waters of 
the United States associated with the Mountain Valley Pipeline Project.   
 

The validated DA permit is for your records.  A copy of the DA permit must be supplied to 
the project engineers responsible for the construction activities.  If any changes in the location 
and plans of the work are found necessary, revised plans must be submitted to this office for 
approval, as required by law, before work is initiated.   
 

Upon completion of the work, the attached certification must be signed and returned to this 
office.  If you have any questions regarding the information in this letter or the enclosures, please 
contact Teresa Spagna at 304-399-6910, by mail at the above address, or by email at 
teresa.d.spagna@usace.army.mil.  

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Michael Hatten 
Chief, Regulatory Division 

Enclosures 
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